
 

9 October 2023 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Tomorrow at 18:30 I am hosting an online webinar called Supporting your Young Person 
through their GCSE and BTEC Courses (Tuesday 10 October). 
 
We will cover topics including College courses and the information provided to Colleges, the 
mock exam schedule and the expectations and support for students through exam periods. 
 
Click HERE for the Microsoft Teams link to join this webinar. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the evening please contact me by email 
(srolt@carringtonschool.org). 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjRjZDAzMTMtY2VkZC00ZDQ4LWI4M2UtYTAwYzc4ZWFkNTEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2294ebe0b5-d680-4344-afab-353a3397a8e0%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab1de3c2-45a2-4e5e-88cf-77423e0247e7%22%7d%20.
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